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Dear Parents/Carers,

I write to inform you it is with a heavy heart that I say I will be leaving Bishop Bridgeman at
the end of this term to take up a new post of Associate Headteacher for The Forward As One
Academy. I want to take this opportunity to thank all the parents for their support throughout
my time at Bishop Bridgeman. My time here as Deputy and now Acting Headteacher has been
one of the most rewarding journeys of my professional career.

I have been fortunate enough to have worked with a talented team of staff with the skills to get
our children to be enthusiastic and brave learners who would make every day on that journey
joyful.

Although excited and looking forward to my new role, I will miss the families, pupils, staff and
governors at Bishop Bridgeman dearly. I look forward to hearing about the school’s future
success.

All of my best wishes,
Mrs K. Asani

Last week, Year 6  completed their End of KS2 SATs. We would like to start off by saying a
massive congratulations to our children on completing the assessments; the children had all
been absolutely amazing and we could not have been any more proud as their teachers. All of
them arrived to school on time with enthusiasm and maturity. Although it was a challenging
week, and a challenging set of papers, they  responded with resilience and character – so,
thank you Year 6! 

Results are due to be released on Tuesday 9th July.

YEAR 6 SATS



R1 - Mina H
R2 - Maliha S 
L1 - Anastasia F
L2 - Freya G
L3 - Ali S
L4 - Azaan K
2/3 - Amanda D
M1 - Hanan H

STARS OF THE WEEK

M2 - Zahra A
M3 - Fatima E
M4 - Marwa N
U1 - Piasha P
U2 - Jannat R
U3 - All of U3
U4 - All of U3

THE GOOD SAMARITAN AWARD
This weeks Good Samaritan award goes to...

Laurisia T (U4)

Our Year 5/6 children attended the
netball tournament last week on
Thursday. The children were adamant in
doing their best.

The team played against four other
schools. Our children modelled great
sportsmanship and worked amazingly
well as a team.
Great work guys!

YEAR 5/6 NETBALL



PARKING RESTRICTIONS UPCOMING EVENTS

Last week, I received an email from
Bolton At Home regarding the
parking outside of school. It has
been reported that a number of cars
had double parked and others had
blocked tenants in. Can I remind
parents/carers residents that live
opposite school are people over the
age of 60 and disabled. Many have
disabled parking signs up. Please
ensure you do not block driveways
or disabled accesses and you do not
double park.

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET = 97% 

27.05.24 - Half term begins
WC 03.06.24 - Y1/2 Phonics screening
checks
WC 03.06.24 - Y4 Multiplication checks
06.06.24 - Trust Choir at Bolton Parish
10.06.24 - New to Nursery parent
meeting
11.06.24 - New to Reception parent
meeting
12.06.24 - Y6 Healthy Relationships
Workshop
17.06.24 and 18.06.24 - Eid days (school
closed)
19.06.24 - Y6 Leavers Service


